
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 15, 2020 
 
(Unincorporated North Charleston, SC) Around 10:20 yesterday morning, Charleston County 
sheriff’s deputies responded to 2664 Leeds Avenue for a report of a visibly unresponsive 
adult female and small male child inside a locked residence.  First responders forced entry 
into the residence and observed the two deceased parties with apparent gunshot wounds.  A 
firearm was located near the individuals.  No other persons were on the premises.  
Detectives canvassed the area for witnesses and evidence.   
 
Based on the information and evidence available at this time, detectives are not actively 
seeking anyone and have no indication of a suspect at large.  This is an active investigation 
and is subject to change.  The Coroner’s Office will release the identities of the deceased 
parties.  The Sheriff’s Office asks anyone with information to call (843) 202-1700.       
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